
The Service Ontario mobile service centre is providing
 in-person access to government service in North Kawartha. 

The mobile service will visit North Kawartha 
every second Wednesday and will be located in 

the parking lot of the North Kawartha Community Centre.

Go to Ontario.ca/ServiceOntarioOnTheGo to find out more.


